Mayor of Providence

Jor-g-(.z O. El;i;za

January 26, 2017

Honorable Members
Providence City Council
City Hall

Dear Honorable Members:

Pursuant to Section 302(b) of the Providence Home Rule Charter of 1980, as amended and Public Law,
Chapter 45-50, Sections 1 through 31 passed in 1987, and Executive Order 2017-1, | am this day
appointing Dr. Ehsun Mirza of 40 Westfield Dr, East Greenwich, Rhode Island 02818, to the Muslim-
American Advisory Board, for a term to expire on January 11, 2019.

Sincerely,

IN CITY COUNCIL
2017

City Hall, 25 Dorrance Street, Providence, RT 02903
Phone (401) 421-7740 Fax (401) 274-8240




Dr. Ehsun Mirza

Dr. Ehsun Mirza, a native of Pakistan who migrated to the United States in 1993. Dr.
Mirza attended Brown University and joined Kent Hospital's Intensive Care Unit in 2003.
He is a doctor, social activist, a sounding board member for The Providence Journal's
Race/Discrimination Committee, and helped organize the first Muslim art exhibit to take
place at Providence City Hall. He is married and has three children. He is a painter,
photographer and a yogi. He frequently goes back to Pakistan for medical camps and
other volunteer services.



